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Edwardsville Bulletin
To the Faculty and S ta ff  o f  Southern Illinois University a t Edwardsville

Vol 10, No. 37 
April 19, 1978

To: The University Community

From: Earl Lazerson

Subject: The Honor Society of Phi Kappa Phi

It is a pleasure to inform you that we have been authorized to 
establish a campus chapter of The Honor Society of Phi Kappa Phi at 
Southern Illinois University at Edwardsville. The presence of Phi 
Kappa Phi will greatly enhance our efforts to highlight academic 
excellence.

The installation ceremony will be conducted by Dr. George Bright, 
Phi Kappa Phi East Central Regional Vice President, and will take 
place on May 25, 1978.

I sincerely appreciate the assistance of the many individuals 
directly involved in the development of our petition. Their efforts 
were invaluable to the success of this endeavor.

In addition, it should be emphasized that this honor is in recog­
nition of the many contributions made by the SIU-E faculty and staff 
toward the continued improvement of our academic programs.
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